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October 29, 1985

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright Street _
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Mayor Luther Jones and your friends have been so kind as to invite me to
the dedication of the park in your honor on the weekend of November 9-10.

Unfortunately, I have a commitment on that weekend which I cannot break
without unfairly inconveniencing others, so I will have to miss the
ceremonies.

But be assured that I will be with your friends in spirit in saying this
very much deserved "thank you" in recognition of all you have done for
the people of Corpus Christi, the State of Texas and your nation.

I think it is fitting that a park be the recognition given your long
years of civic work. A park is a living thing--as your good works will
live on many, many years in the lives of people who have been helped by
your efforts.
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